
INDIANA ONLINE ACADEMY—SUMMER SCHOOL 2017 

www.indianaonlineacademy.org 

  

Westfield High School partners with Indiana Online Academy (IOA) for Summer School courses.  

They offer a wide variety of courses, and classes can be completed wherever you are, as long as 

you have internet access.  This is a great way to: 

 Get ahead in your credits and make room in your schedule for other classes you’d like to take. 

 Earn a higher grade in a class you have already taken.  This is particularly important for        

students working towards the Academic Honors Diploma, who may have earned a D or F in a 

required class. 

 Recover credits in classes you may have failed or not completed. 

Registration for Indiana Online Academy  

April 10—June 1, 2017 

www.indianaonlineacademy.org 
 Classes run from June 5—July 20, 2017  

 All course work must be completed by July 16, with final exams taken July 

17-20, 2017 at Westfield High School.  

 Summer classes are offered at no cost to the student.   
 (During the school year, IOA costs $275 per credit.)  Students can take a 

maximum of two courses/credits during the summer.  

 You must read IOA’s Summer School Guidelines thoroughly prior to     

enrolling.  

When registering for classes, students must: 

 Enter/update their current grade level.  Exception: current 8th grade students will register 

as  Grade 9. 

 Enter their Westfield School ID number correctly.  If this is not done, the grade and credit 

will not be uploaded into PowerSchool.  (ID Number can be found in PowerSchool.) 

 Select the name of their WHS counselor.  Upon registration, the counselor will then be 

able to electronically approve the student’s registration.   

 

 If for any reason you do not complete or pass a class this summer,           

it is your responsibility to make sure that it gets added into your      

schedule for the 2017-2018  academic year.   You can do so by              

contacting your counselor by email. 

 If the summer course you are taking is already in your schedule for next 

school year, counselors will remove it once confirmation of your final 

grade and credit are received.  

 If you notice a class that you have taken in IOA is still in your schedule, 

let your counselor know immediately.  If you have additional questions, 

please talk to your counselor directly. 

WESTFIELD HIGH SCHOOL 

School Counseling Center 

317.867.6807 

whscounselingcenter.com 

Twitter: 

@WHSCollegeReady 
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